


Members of the Conservation Committee met at the SELC offices in January.  Note all of the 
reusable water bottles on the table!  Sarah Francisco the director of the Charlottesville office of 
the SELC briefed us on the proposed Atlantic pipeline.  The committee also reviewed possible 
recipients of  AGC’s $1,000 for conservation donations.  And we agreed to learn more about 
carbon offsets.  





